
From: Chambers - Clancy DP  
Sent: Tuesday, 24 January 2017 11:56 AM 

To: Roushan Walsh 
Cc: AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2014/227 and AM2014/245 

 
Dear Ms Walsh, 
 
Deputy President Clancy has considered your extension request below. 
 
The Deputy President will grant your extension to 4.00pm Friday 27 January 2017 and material in reply to 
4.00pm Tuesday 7 February 2017. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Lauren Thomas 
Associate to Deputy President Clancy  
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4527 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.clancy.dp@fwc.gov.au 
  
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
  
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
From: Roushan Walsh [mailto:roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au]  

Sent: Monday, 23 January 2017 1:46 AM 

To: Chambers - Clancy DP 
Cc: AMOD; Moloney, Michaela; Monroe, John; David Wilkinson; Louise Hogg; Karen Van Gorp; Michael 

Taylor; aaron.jv@afei.org.au; Chris Klepper (Business SA); Nicola Shaw 
Subject: AM2014/227 and AM2014/245 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
Unfortunately the AWU were unable to file submissions in accordance with Direction 3 in AM2014/227 and 
AM2014/245 issued on 14 December 2016 — these submissions were due at 4:00pm Friday 20 January. The 
AWU has part prepared submissions regarding the overtime entitlements for casual employees under 
the Sporting Organisations Award and the Fitness Industry Award. 
 
I am the representative that has carriage of these matters and have had to take leave without notice. We are 
capable of filing our material by 4:00pm Friday 27 January 2017 and material in reply by 4:00pm Friday 10 
February 2017. 
 
For the reasons set out above, we are seeking a one week extension to file submissions and corresponding 
submissions in reply for all parties. Should our request be granted, we would support the withholding of all 
submissions from the FWC website in accordance with our extension. 
 
The interested parties have been copied in. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Roushan Walsh 
National Legal Officer 
The Australian Workers' Union 
Level 10, 377-383 Sussex Street, Sydney, NSW 2000 
p.02 8005 3316 | f.02 8005 3300 
roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au | www.awu.net.au 
AWU Twitter: www.twitter.com/AWUnion 
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